
Summary of Amendment to Purchase Service Agreement-Waukesha County Business 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) has contracted with Waukesha County to 

provide additional transit services on Routes 901 and 905 in 2015 due to the Zoo Interchange 

Construction.   Since the City administers Waukesha County’s Transit service, the purchase service 

agreement between Wisconsin Coach Lines and the City for operation of Routes 901, 904 and 905 needs 

to be amended to reflect the additional services in 2015.  No City or County funds will be used for the 

additional services; WisDOT will be fund the full cost of the additional services.     There have been 

several of these types of amendments in the past due to WisDOT construction projects.   

 


